SRUC Announces Changes to Board
Membership

Scotland’s Rural College has announced a number of forthcoming changes to the
membership of the SRUC Board.
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Policy paper: Middle Medway flood
resilience scheme

Updated: Alteration to layout 10 October 2017.

Details of the Middle Medway flood resilience scheme.

New student leadership team take up
posts at Scotland’s Rural College

The new team elected to lead the award winning Scotland’s Rural College
Students Association (SRUCSA) through 2017/18 have taken up their posts.
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